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April 30, 2025 
To Whom it May Concern 
Planning Department 
600 Second Street NW 
Albuquerque, NM 87102 
 
Re: Request to Extend the Subdivision Improvement Agreement for 1623 Central Ave., Alb. NM 87104 
 
To whom it may concern:  
 
The purpose of this letter is to request an extension of the Subdivision Improvement Agreement (631988) for the 
above referenced property. 
 
We are requesting the extension due to delays in neighborhood appeal which we are accommodating.  This required 
redesigning the building including structural, mechanical, electrical and plumbing. 
 
We are currently under construction and thus are not anticipating any further delays. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions or require any additional information. 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jay Rembe 
Rembe Silver Lofts, LLC 


